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Hannah Riether

From: Hannah Riether
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:57 PM
To: Klint Rommel; Ann Morbitt
Cc: Karina Bynum; Trenton Thomas; Carma H. Smith; Sharon Schutz
Subject: RE: TDOT Annual Report - Year 17 MS4

Good aŌernoon Klint, 
 
Thank you for submiƫng your MS4 Annual Report for 2022-2023. It has been reviewed and we have no comments. 
 
I hope you have a great week! 
 
 

 
Hannah Riether, PE| Environmental Consultant III 
  Tennessee Department of Environment & ConservaƟon 
  Division of Water Resources – Engineering Services Unit 
  Davy CrockeƩ Tower, 9th Floor 
  500 James Robertson Parkway 
  Nashville, TN 37243 
hannah.riether@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 

 
Add my contact: 

 
 
 
 

From: Klint Rommel <Klint.Rommel@tn.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:28 PM 
To: Ann Morbitt <Ann.Morbitt@tn.gov>; Hannah Riether <Hannah.Riether@tn.gov> 
Cc: Karina Bynum <Karina.Bynum@tn.gov>; Trenton Thomas <Trenton.Thomas@tn.gov>; Carma H. Smith 
<Carma.H.Smith@tn.gov>; Sharon Schutz <Sharon.Schutz@tn.gov> 
Subject: TDOT Annual Report - Year 17 MS4 
Importance: High 
 
Good aŌernoon! 
 
AƩached you will find the Year 17 Annual Report for the old MS4 permit TDOT was operaƟng under.  
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Per previous conversaƟons, this report will be the final acƟon item required under the old permit as the Department is 
currently adhering to and implemenƟng requirements associated with the new TS4 permit issued on August 1, 2023. 
 
Please let me know if there is any addiƟonal informaƟon I may need to supply. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 
 

 

Klint Rommel | Transportation Manager I 
Environmental Division, Facility Compliance Section Manager 
James K. Polk Building, 9th Floor   
505 Deaderick St., Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-253-2419 c. 615-478-5169 
 
Follow TDOT: Facebook | X | Instagram | LinkedIn 
 


